
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Auditions for Southern State Community College Theatre’s “Radium 

Girls” will be August 30 and 31 
 
The Theatre Department at Southern State Community College will hold auditions for the fall production 
of “Radium Girls,” by D.W. Gregory in August.  
 
Open to community members and students, auditions will be held at 6:00 p.m. Friday, August 30, and at 
10:00 a.m., Saturday, August 31, in the Edward K. Daniels Auditorium on Southern State Community 



Those interested in auditioning should prepare a dramatic one- to two-minute monologue and schedule 
an audition slot at https://www.sscctheatre.com/auditions. Memorization of the monologue is 
recommended but not required. Those interested in working on available crew positions will be asked to 
complete an interview during the day of auditions and should also schedule an interview slot at the 
same link mentioned above. 
 
If interested in auditioning or working crew, but unavailable to attend either audition date, please 
contact Director Rainee Angles at rangles@sscc.edu to schedule an alternate date before August 30. 
 
“Radium Girls” will be performed November 8 – 10, 2024.  
 
For more information about available roles and the rehearsal schedule, please visit 
www.sscctheatre.com.  
 

### 

Southern State does not discriminate, in its programs or activities, against applicants, employees, or students on the basis of race, color, religion, 
gender, gender identity or expression, national origin (ancestry), military status (past, present or future), disability, age (40 years or older), status 
as a parent during pregnancy and immediately after the birth of a child, status as a parent of a young child, status as a nur


